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Looking to volunteer outside?

Have expertise or personal
interest in birding, ecology,

youth science activities,
local history,

interpretation, or leading
volunteer events? 

Rosewood Nature Study Area is looking to increase its weekend
visitation by introducing volunteer-led programming on Saturdays. 

This could include guided walks, bird tours, history talks, youth
science activities, and small clean-ups or volunteer events. 

If you have something else to offer, let us know! 

Contact Caroline Stillitano for more information.
caroline@tmparksfoundation.org


